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SPECIAL LICENSING COMMITTEE

Minute of the Special Meeting of the Licensing Committee held in the Gannochy
Suite, Dewar’s Centre, Glover Street, Perth on Tuesday 16 June 2015 at 2.00pm.

Present: Councillors D Pover (Vice-Convener), R Brock, D Melloy, A Parrott and
M Roberts.

In Attendance: Chief Superintendent E Smith, Superintendent C Brown, B Brown,
L Gregge and J Valentine (all Police Scotland); B Farquharson, Scottish Fire and
Rescue Service; D Law, R Laird and P Raynor, Scottish Ambulance Service;
K McNamara, J Dixon, R Lyle, B Reekie, S Best, M Petrie, A Warrington, C Haggart
and J Williamson (all the Environment Service); M McLaren, W Gibson, H Dunn,
G Dawson and Y Oliver (all Chief Executive’s Service).

Also in Attendance: Councillor T Gray; L Simpson, Head of Legal Services;
members of the public.

Apologies: Councillors B Ellis and J Flynn.

Councillor D Pover (Vice-Convener), Presiding.

419. WELCOME AND APOLOGIES

The Convener welcomed those present to the meeting and confirmed that the
meeting had been called by reason of special circumstances in terms of Section
50B(4)(b) of the Local Government (Scotland) Act 1973, due to the urgent nature of
the report under consideration. Apologies were noted as above.

420. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST

There were no Declarations of Interest in terms of the Councillors’ Code of
Conduct.

421. GRANT OF PUBLIC ENTERTAINMENT LICENCE - PE295 – 3 YEARS –
T IN THE PARK, STRATHALLAN ESTATE, AUCHTERARDER

There was submitted a report by the Head of Legal Services (15/261) (1)
requesting consideration of an application by DF Concerts for a public entertainment
licence for a period of three years in respect of the T In The Park event at Strathallan
Estate, Auchterarder; (2) seeking approval for revised conditions to be attached to
the licence; and (3) requesting delegated authority be given to the Head of Legal
Services, in consultation with the Convener of the Licensing Committee, to make any
necessary adjustments to the conditions, if required, prior to the event.

Mr G Ellis and Mr C Rodger, applicants, together with colleagues from DF
Concerts, accompanied by their representative Sir Crispin Agnew, QC, addressed
the Committee and answered Members’ questions.
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Ms K Liddiard and Ms C Greene, objectors to the application, addressed the
Committee and answered Members’ questions.

Mr K McNamara and Mr C Haggart, on behalf of Perth and Kinross Council,
addressed the Committee, and answered Members’ questions.

Representatives of Police Scotland, Tayside Fire and Rescue Service and the
Scottish Ambulance Service, all addressed the Committee, and answered Members’
questions.

FOLLOWING A SHORT ADJOURNMENT, THE COMMITTEE RECONVENED.

Resolved:
It be agreed as follows:

1. That Public Entertainment Licence PE295 be granted for a period of one year,
with effect from 16 June 2015, subject to the proposed conditions attached to
the licence (as detailed in Appendix 5 to Report 15/261).

2. That authority be delegated to the Head of Legal Services in consultation with
the Convener of the Licensing Committee, to make any necessary
adjustments to the conditions attached to the licence.

~~~~~~~~
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